MEETING HOLGATE WARD COMMITTEE

DATE 22 JULY 2008

PRESENT COUNCILLORS ALEXANDER, BOWGETT AND

CRISP

IN ATTENDANCE 65 Local Residents

Cindy Benton, Neighbourhood Management Team,

CYC

Claire Taylor, Neighbourhood Management Team,

CYC,

Kay Hoare, Neighbourhood Management Team,

CYC

PC Beckwith, North Yorkshire Police, Erin Gardner, Waste Strategy Team,

Stephen Whittaker, Local Nature Reserve Officer, Andrew Williams, Street Environment Officer,

Vicky Fuggles, Youth Service, Steve Dyson, Youth Service,

1. INFORMAL SURGERY

Local residents had an opportunity to speak to their local councillors, Safer Neighbourhood Policing Team, Street Environment Officer, Recycling team and Neighbourhood Management Officer.

The following activities and displays were available:

- Football cage, bouncy castle and nail painting provided in partnership with Global
- Information about recycling and composting
- Information about removing graffiti
- An opportunity to register belongings at the mobile police office
- URBIE Bus mobile youth club
- Free Jute bags
- Free Refreshments

The meeting started at 4.00 pm and finished at 6.00 pm